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Public Comment

From:
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 3:43 PM
To: PublicComment
Cc:
Subject: Statement on rate hikes from CCREDC 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not reply with sensitive information or click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Texas Windstorm Insurance Association Board of Directors: 

The Corpus Christi Regional Economic Development Corporation (CCREDC) is charged with leading 
efforts to enhance and preserve the economic development and vitality of the Coastal Bend. 

A hike in the windstorm insurance rates for the residents of Corpus Christi and the surrounding 
communities of the Coastal Bend would diminish economic growth and prosperity in our area by adding 
unnecessary cost of living expenses to our current and potential residents as well as increasing the cost 
of doing business for those who currently own or are considering expanding a business to our region. 

Therefore, the Corpus Christi Regional Economic Development Corporation opposes the proposed 
increases in windstorm insurance rates currently being considered by the Texas Windstorm 
Insurance Association.  

Thank you for your consideration. 
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Public Comment

From:
Sent: Thursday, July 7, 2022 5:00 PM
To: PublicComment
Subject: No rate hike. No rate increase 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not reply with sensitive information or click links or 
open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Sent from my iPhone 
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Public Comment

From:
Sent: Thursday, July 14, 2022 10:18 PM
To: PublicComment
Subject: Fwd: Statement on rate hikes from CCREDC

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not reply with sensitive information or click links or open 
attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe. 

Texas Windstorm Insurance Association Board of Directors: 

The Corpus Christi Regional Economic Development 
Corporation (CCREDC) is charged with leading efforts to enhance and 
preserve the economic development and vitality of the Coastal Bend. 

A hike in the windstorm insurance rates for the residents of Corpus 
Christi and the surrounding communities of the Coastal Bend would 
diminish economic growth and prosperity in our area by adding 
unnecessary cost of living expenses to our current and potential 
residents as well as increasing the cost of doing business for those who 
currently own or are considering expanding a business to our region. 

Therefore, the Corpus Christi Regional Economic 
Development Corporation opposes the proposed increases in 
windstorm insurance rates currently being considered by the Texas 
Windstorm Insurance Association.  

Thank you for your consideration. 
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